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Kicked off the year with a 

BBQ with the other 
Christian groups on 

campus 

 

  

One of our student leaders 
attended World Youth Day 
this summer in Portugal.

FARMVILLE CATHOLIC CAMPUS 
MINISTRY NEWSLETTER 
Hampden Sydney College and Longwood University

Fall Retreat 
Nine of our students attended our Fall Retreat. Our retreat was 
with the Campus Ministries of the Lynchburg and Lexington 
areas. Led by Fr. Chris Masla our students spent part of their 
weekend in fellowship with one another, while contemplating 

where God has been with them on their faith journeys. Fr. 
Chris showed the students many different ways to see God 
working in their lives and how they can always be on the 

lookout. As one student said about the weekend, “my favorite 
was when the priest was talking about his own retreats.” 
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Halloween Bonfire, 
hosted by our 
Hampden Sydney 
advisor, Lisa Burns 

 
A Tuesday 

evening with our 
Chaplain, Fr. 

Chris and 
Longwood 

Advisor, Dr. 
Blincoe. 

 
Took part in a 
Faculty Faith 

Forum with other 
Christian 

organizations on 
campus. 

` 

  
 I am Fr. Chris Hess.  I moved to Farmville last 
summer from Bristol, VA, where I spent five years as the 
pastor of a church and school.  This is my third 
assignment as a pastor.  I am excited to be here in 
Farmville to take on new challenges.  I am especially 
excited to be working with campus ministry.  I’m looking 
forward to working with the students to grow this 
ministry.
 I grew up on the coast in Virginia Beach. I was 
ordained in 2012 and  I am a second career priest.  Prior 
to entering seminary I was working as a paramedic and 
firefighter.  I spent a combined seventeen years working 
in fire/EMS.  I bring a lot of unique experiences to my 
ministry.  
 I also love spending time outdoors.  I do a lot of 
hiking and when I can, camping. I also spend a lot of 
time fishing and kayaking.  My best friend is a Bluetick 
hound named Skillet who loves to join me on some of 
these adventures.  I would love to find a way to 
incorporate some of this into campus ministry, since there 
are so many opportunities for these activities in this area.
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Our chapel where we offer weekly Mass and Reconciliation 

It is with your support that we are able to spread the word of God. To donate either mail us a check at 709 Buffalo St, 
Farmville, VA 23901or go to our website farmvilleccm.org. As we begin to consider a move to a larger location, prayerfully 

consider giving to us on a monthly basis, which can be setup through our website. Please know you are in our prayers. 

Farmville Catholic Campus Ministry 
Director: Dan Holland 
Email: farmvilleccm@gmail.com 
Phone: 434-394-0586 
Physical Address: 158 South Street, Farmville, VA, 23901 
Website: farmvilleccm.org 
Facebook: farmvilleccm 
Instagram: farmvilleccm


